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Comments: I think a cabin in the lower reaches of Petersburg Creek would be very popular and it could be tied

into the existing Petersburg Lake Trail.  I also think a cabin on the Mitkof Island road system would get a lot of

use.  A location near Blind River Rapids would be a good spot for fishing, swimming, bird watching, hiking, etc.  

 

Some locations that are a little further from town that I think would get use are Dry Bay and Totem Bay.

 

Thanks,

Bret Uppencamp


